Date- 08 feb 25

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Zee Litera Valley School!

Our Annual Function, “The Quest: A Journey Toward Excellence and
Perfection,” will be held tomorrow. Students are requested to arrive
at school by 1:00 PM in full costume and makeup. School buses will
pick up students from their usual stoppages.

We invite you to join us at 4:00 PM to cheer on our young performers.

Looking forward to seeing you there.
Best regards,

Zee Litera Valley School




